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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

June 13, 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR MARK A. VILLAR

Secretary
This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 24 May 2017 of DPWH NCR Director MELVIN B. NAVARRO, endorsing
the request of Metro Manila 1% District Engineering Office District Engineer Roberto S. Nicolas, for the
modification of the project stated hereunder:

PROJECT DESCRIPTION PHYSICAL TARGET / COST
LOCATION Per GAA - Per T
UACS: 103004010310061 As modified GAA/Original | As modified
Locally-Funded Projects: Local Locally-Funded Projects: Local Physical Physical
Infrastructure Program: Infrastructure Program: Target Target
Buildings and Other Structures | Buildings and Other Structures 1 Bldg 1 Bldg
r Multipurpose / Facilities: — Multipurpose / Facilities: =
|Construction of Multi Purpose Construction of Multi-Purpose
Bldg. at Jenny’s Ave. / Building at Metrogreen Ville,
Jenny's Rosario, Pasig City) Brgy. Sta. Lucia, Pasig Clty/
Ave. ) ! ‘ : Unit Cost Unit Cost
Rosario, ( Constructlgn ycc);‘_ Multi-Purpose (Construct/gn /((ij Multi-Purpose P6M/bldg/ | P6M/bidg
Pasig City uilding) uilding) /
Estimated
P6M PeM
Justification: vl{roject modification was requested due to the conflict of the proposed project of the LGU of Pasig
City. The project as indicated in the GAA was requested by the President of the Homeowners to the Mayor of
Pasig City a few years back but it was never implemented due to the resistance of some homeowners living
adjacent to the location of the project. The refusal of the residents was rooted on the natural ventilation that
would be affected once the construction of the multi-purpose building starts on the area. Thus, the modification
of the project to a different location.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence, approval

her:

MARK A. VILLAR

Secretary

of is recommended to the Secretary.
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Department of Public Works and Highways

Office of the Secretary
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NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of the Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral,, PhD,CESO I.
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